
 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

INFORMATION FROM SARS 

 

Johannesburg / 18 March 2022 

Dear Tax Practitioner 
 
Please refer to the attached document outline what is new at SARS. 

You are also encouraged to read the March Tax Practitioner Connect which can be 

accessed through the link Tax Practitioners Connect Issue 30 (March 2022) | South 

African Revenue Service (sars.gov.za) or through the Tax Practitioners tab on the SARS 

website. 

The above information comes directly from SARS and is shared by the IRBA in its 

capacity as a Recognised Controlling Body. 

For any enquiries, please contact SARS directly. 
 
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public 
and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits 
conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and 
processes. 

 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/Qf1KC76yjxFpjM1u8YRlO/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/Qf1KC76yjxFpjM1u8YRlO/

